
Health & Lifestyle Center Renovation Newsletter #10 
September 8, 2020 

Dear Members: 

The TCC Building Committee is pleased to report that your Health & Lifestyle Center Project 

remains on schedule and on budget.  For the new footprint, the new roof is in place, windows 

and doors arrive today, and all interior metal framing is installed.  For the existing space, 
installation of dry wall is complete and a new FP&L transformer will be arriving this week.  We 

expect to reopen the doors in the first few weeks of November.  See all of the progress in the 

photos and videos below. 

Trusses Installed over Group Fitness Room       Lakeside view to Newly Expanded Space 



  
New Construction including Pool Entrance    Installation of Drywall Walls/Soffit Ceiling 

Please click here for videos to: 

General Manager’s Video Update: 

 
Video Walk-through of Refurbished Space 1 

Video Walk-through of Refurbished Space 2 

Video Walk-through of New Space 

Additional photos and project videos may also be viewed on the club’s website.  Questions and 

comments may be forwarded to the Club’s General Manager, Joseph Archazki 

at: josepha@thecommonsclub.com 

The TCC Health & Lifestyle Center Building Committee 

 

http://mailersite.memfirstweb.net/mail/mail_click.asp?CODE=IBRNGTIMNAGIIIAYNNTIGMAGGAGT&LID=6
mailto:josepha@thecommonsclub.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0-5K_oIszJM&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=njlBU2es-cY&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9en2cEU2z0o&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oCkNV2Twok0&feature=youtu.be

